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January 19, 1981
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Dugan Production Corp.
P. 0. Box 208
Farmington, New Mexico 87401
Attention: Mr. Jerome P. McHugh, Jr.
Re: Administrative Order NSL-1294

Dear Mr. McHugh:

We are in receipt of your letter of January 14,
1981, wherein you have advised us that the unorthodox
location for the Pioneer Production Corporation Nye

Well No. 1E will not be necessary. Therefore, Administra-
tive Order NSL-1294 is hereby cancelled.

Sincerely,

JOE D. RAMEY,

Director
JDR/dr
ce: 0il Conservation Division - Aztec
0il & Gas Engineering Committee - Hobbs
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